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 Objection

Comments I believe that Fracking has no place in our localcallity nor in the wider world. It causes damage to the
the earth structure and use of the oil only increases global warming. It's extraction and use is a
backward step, when we urgently need to be making greener choices. Mining for oil is primitive
behaviour. We must invest green energy for the sake of our future.
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